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AVAILABILITY OF SUMMARY OF DECISIONS REQUESTED ON PROPOSED CHANGE 6 

(NPS-UD) TO THE BAY OF PLENTY REGIONAL POLICY STATEMENT  

Bay of Plenty Regional Council has prepared a Summary of Decisions Requested on Proposed 
Change 6 (NPS-UD) to the Bay of Plenty Regional Policy Statement. Further submissions are now 
sought on the submissions made. 

The Summary of Decisions Requested and copies of submissions are on the Bay of Plenty 
Regional Council’s website at https://www.boprc.govt.nz/your-council/plans-and-
policies/policies/regional-policy-statement/proposed-change-6-nps-ud and may be inspected 
between 8:00 am and 5:00 pm, Monday to Friday at the Regional Council offices at: 

• 5 Quay Street, Whakatane  
• 1118 Fenton Street, Rotorua  
• 1 Elizabeth Street, Tauranga  

and at any public library or district/city council in the region. 

Copies are also available by emailing rpschange6@boprc.govt.nz or phoning 0800 884 880.  
 

Certain persons can make a further submission. 

Under Clause 8 of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991, the following persons 
may make a further submission in support of, or in opposition to, any original submission: 

• any person representing a relevant aspect of the public interest; and 
• any person that has an interest in Proposed Change 6 (NPS-UD) greater than the interest of 

the general public; and 
• the local authority for the relevant area. 

 
The closing date for further submissions is 4:00 pm on Friday 10 February 2023. The format for 
making a further submission is prescribed under Form 6 in Schedule 1 of the Resource Management 
(Forms, Fees and Procedures) Regulations 2003. 
Further submission forms are available on request and can be downloaded from Council’s website. 
You may make a further submission by sending a written or electronic submission to either of the 
following addresses for service: 

Email to:  rpschange6@boprc.govt.nz 
Mail to:  PO Box 364, Whakatane 3158 

Within five working days of providing the further submission to the Bay of Plenty Regional Council, 
a copy must also be served on the person who made the original submission. 

 

Fiona McTavish 
Chief Executive 
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